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UPCOMING DATES
OCTOBER



All of October is Black

History Month



Monday 10th 
Year 7 Tutor Evening






Tuesday 11th to Friday 14th
Blood Brothers (The play

version)



Wednesday 12th 
Deadline for registering for

the Bronze DofE Award



Friday 14th
MUFTI Day in aid of

MacMillan Cancer Support






 





News articles




Bronze DofE registration - Year 9
The deadline for registering for Bronze DofE is Wednesday 12th October.

Please complete both forms and pay on ParentPay to register.



MacMillan Cancer Mufti Day



On Friday 14th October we are having a mufti day to raise money for our school
charity, ‘MacMillan Cancer Support’. Students are asked to contribute a payment of
£1 or more for the mufti day. Payment should be made via parent pay. The theme for
the mufti day is ‘dress through the decades’ from the 1970s to today. We are inviting
year 7 to dress in 70s style fashion, year 8 the 80s, year 9 the 90s, year 10 the 00s and

year 11 the 2010s. if students wish to dress in todays clothing, that is fine.
There will be rewards for the best theme dressed students.



Launch of SEND Newsletter from Wiltshire
Council






Wiltshire Council have launched a newsletter
focussed on Special Educational Needs and or

Disabilities (SEND). This newsletter will provide you
with all the latest news and information on SEND

matters in Wiltshire. The first edition can be found
on The Local Offer website here and you can also
sign up to have the newsletter directly emailed to

you.



They would also like to hear your feedback on the
SEND newsletter so please let them know what you

think by emailing localoffer@wiltshire.gov.uk.

We need to advise you that works will being to excavate our site in preparation for the
start of our new build on Monday 7th October 2022.  This will mean that you will see an
increase in heavy vehicle movement over the next few weeks along Holders road whilst
soil is deposited on our Holder’s Road playing field .  We would therefore encourage
you to continue to drop your children off at either B&M or Tesco to reduce the amount
of traffic at the Holders road site entrance. 

We would like to assure you that to protect the health and safety of both students and
staff, any vehicle movement will be restricted to times of the day when students are
contained within the school site. 

PHASE 2 ...



 
All students in Year 7 were delighted to receive a free

book. Bookbuzz is a scheme run by Book Trust, the
UK’s largest children’s reading charity to encourage

reading for pleasure. 
In the second week in September the students

watched a video introducing them to the 17 books
available. The selection ranged from non-fiction reads

to fast-paced page-turners to make sure that
Bookbuzz has something for everyone. After hearing a

brief summary of the book from the authors
themselves, our year 7 students had to make the

difficult decision of which book they were going to
choose. 

 
The chosen books just arrived this week and it was

wonderful to see the excitement when students
received their books!
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